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 Special Mentions Assembly 
Key Stage Two parents are invited to come on Friday 1st March at 2:30pm in the 
hall. 
We hope you can make it. 

Class Photographs   Thursday 29th February  
 
As it should be every day, please make sure your 
child is in full uniform, including black school 
shoes. 

World Book Day 7th March       
To celebrate World Book Day the children will be receiving a £1 book voucher later 
in the term, which can be redeemed at any book shop during the month of March. 
On Thursday 7th March if children choose they may come to school dressed as a 
book character. 
Dressing up……..a reminder 
As a school with primary age children there are usually several occasions during the 
year when the children have the opportunity to dress up.     
We are aware that many children love dressing up and some 
do not. In addition, we are also fully aware that some         
parents love it and some do not!! 
Dressing up is meant to be fun and easy, it should never be 
a chore or an expense. 
Please never feel under any pressure for either you or your 
child to get involved in something they do not wish to get   
involved in. 
If they would like to come in some “comfy” clothes that they 
would wear to read at home, that would be appropriate as 
well 



 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 6th March to Friday 8th 
March 

Year Four Manor Adventure 

Thursday 7th March World Book Day 

Thursday 14th March EASTER BINGO 

Friday 15th March Comic Relief Day 

Wednesday 20th March Parents Evening (Early) 

Thursday 21st March Parents Evening  (Late) 

Friday 22nd March Last day of the Easter Term 

Monday 8th April Beginning of the Summer Term 

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday 

Monday 13th May –Thursday 16th 
May 

Year Six SATs. All children must be in 
school 

School Meal Costs 
I have been informed by Educaterers, our school dinner provider, that there will be an         
increase in schools meals by 23 pence to £2.65 a day. This will commence at the beginning 
of the summer term.  
This means those purchasing a meal every day for the week will now have to pay £13.25. 
This is obviously linked to external costs beyond their control. 

Connect for Health 
Connect for Health, the school nursing service, have completed the National Child            
Measurement Programme (NCMP) with Reception and Year 6 pupils. Your child may have 
been measured as part of the programme and the results letter will be available for you to 
view. Parents can access their child’s results letter via the parent/carer portal. To log in or 
register an account, please go to: 
www.compass-uk.org/primary-parent-sign-up 

Easter Bingo                    
Can you Help? 
Easter Bingo takes place on Thursday 14th 
March at 7:00pm. More details to follow. 
We presently are on the look out for prizes 
for the winners, especially Easter eggs.  
Historically, we have always benefitted 
from your generous support. So, if you are 
able to put an extra egg in your basket 
next time you are shopping, it would be 
greatly appreciated. 

http://www.compass-uk.org/primary-parent-sign-up

